
October 16, 2023 

LOS ANGELES COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH SYNDROMIC 
SURVEILLANCE SYSTEM EXCLUSION FOR PRIVATE PROVIDERS 

Dear Private Provider: 

The Los Angeles County Department of Public Health (LAC/DPH) is not accepting syndromic 
surveillance data submissions from private providers at this time. 

LAC/DPH is currently accepting syndromic surveillance data submissions only from eligible 
hospitals (EHs) and critical access hospitals (CAHs) which have emergency rooms. 

Please keep a copy of this letter for your records. If you have any questions, please send them to 
meaningfuluse@ph.lacounty.gov. 

Thank you. 

BARBARA FERRER, Ph.D., M.P.H., M.Ed. 
Director 

MUNTU DAVIS, M.D., M.P.H. 
County Health Officer 

ANISH P. MAHAJAN, M.D., M.S., M.P.H. 
Chief Deputy Director 

RITA SINGHAL, M.D., M.P.H. 
Director, Disease Control Bureau 
313 North Figueroa Street, Suite 227 
Los Angeles, California 90012 
TEL (213) 989-7269 • FAX (213) 481-9853 

M AXINE E. LIGGINS, MD., M.P.H. 
Ch ief Medical Information Office 
5555 Ferguson Drive, Suite 210-02 
Co mmerce, California 90044 
TEL (323) 659-6600  
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